
Honorable Joan Anderson Grawe 
Secretary of State of Minnesota 
180 State Office Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Dear Madam Secretary: 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
Bureau of the Census 
Washington, D.C. 20233 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

We are enclosing an official statement that provides an April 1, 1980 
census population count for the area that organized as the Lutsen 
Township on June 12, 1984. This population figure has been certified 
to officials of the township. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Joel Miller at (301) 763-7955. 

Sincerely, 

w.d4~ fl (ltv 
WILLIAM P. BUTZ 
Associate Director 
Bureau of the Census 

Enclosure 

cc.: Mr. Edward Fuller, Office of the State Auditor 
Mr. R. Thomas Gillaspy, Minnesota State Planning Agency 
Ms. Bernice Fairfax, League of Minnesota Cities 
Mr. Wallace Dahl, Minnesota Department of Revenue 
Mr. Earl Norstrand, State Planning Agency 
Mr. Robert G. Renner, Jr., Office of the Governor 
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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
Bureau of the Census 
Washington, D.C. 20233 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

CERTIFICATION OF 1980 CENSUS POPULATION COUNT 

According to the official count of the returns of the TWENTIETH DECENNIAL 
CENSUS OF THE UNITED STATES, on file in the Bureau of the C~nsus, the 

., population of the area that organized on June 12, 1984 as Lutsen Township, 
Cook County, Minnesota was 297 as of April 1, 1980. 
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;,;, .. ~ WILLIAM P. BUTZ 

Associate Director 
Bureau of the Census 




